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TYLER STATE COLLEGE 
100 E. BERTA 

• 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

• 

• 

TYLER, TEXAS 75701 
April 28, 1975 

To: Board of Regents, Tyler State College 

From: James H. Stewart, Jr. c\c\ EEE 

Subject: Administrative Notes 

I. Action by House Appropriations Committee 

TELEPHONE 214 595-0711 

In a meeting late Thursday night, April 24, 1975, the House 
Appropriations Committee considered the Tyler State College 
biennial request and took official action on it which resulted in 
the approval of all four buildings and additional operating funds 
for the institution. 

The Thursday night action taken by the Appropriations Com-
mittee does not mean that final approval of the entire house bill 
has been effected, but it does mean that our portion of the bill 
has now been officially reviewed and left at the level which we 
requested. Further, it means that any change in the committee 
action, at any time before the completed house spending bill is 
approved, will require formal action by the committee to recon-
sider. This, of course, is another big step for us in the appro-
priations process. 

Each of you should know that Representative Bill Hollowell of 
Grand Saline, Representative Roy Blake of Nacogdoches and 
Representative Fred Head of Athens were all very helpful in 
assisting with Tyler State's appropriations request. All of 
these representatives are members of the Appropriations Com-
mittee. I sent a telegram of appreciation to each of these men 
Friday from the board and administration. 

Board Meeting on April 30, 1975 

Through the following you are reminded of the schedule for the 
April 30, 1975 Board of Regents meeting: 

1:30 p.m. Committee Meetings 
2:30 p.m. Board Meeting 
4:00 or 4:30 p.m. News Conference in College Auditorium 



III. Report from Resident Engineer 

• 

• 

• 

Attached is a report from our Director of Physical Plant and 
Resident Engineer for the week ending April 25, 1975. 

JHS: rc 
Dictated but not read 

Attachment 
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